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Acting President’s Report 

By the time you read this report, 

Margaret and Gordon will have 

returned from overseas so it will 

be back to Margaret for the next 

newsletter. 

Funnily enough, the August dance 

had nearly the same turnout as 

the July dance at 31 people. It’s 

fair to say that Andy Gilmour and 

Kath deserved a bigger audience 

but we did have quite a few club 

members away on the night. Once 

again those present did have the 

luxury of plenty of space on the 

floor and the floor was busy all 

night. The Hawaiian theme saw 

plenty of colourful clothing and 

our thoughts were with the people 

affected by the recent fires. 

It has been a reasonably quiet 

month overall. Monday nights 

continue to have good numbers 

and I do encourage you to come 

along if you haven’t been for a 

while. Gill and Mike are having a 

well-earned break from lessons, 

and New Zealand, so we are 

having guest instructors for all of 

September. It’s been great to have 

Gay and Rowan back as tutors, and 

others are stepping up also. A big 

Thank You to those people who 

are prepared to take the class on a 

Monday night, and a big Thank 

You to Sam for coordinating the 

lessons and tutors. 

A reminder that the AGM will be 

held on September 5th in the 

supper room at 7.30pm. I 

encourage you to attend if you can 

– no one will be press ganging you 

onto the committee and it’s a 

good chance to hear how things 

are going in the club, and for you 

to have your say about things that 

might be concerning you. A cup of 

tea and chocolate biscuits are also 

a tradition following the AGM. 

Obviously there will be no Club 

Night on that Tuesday. 

See you on the dance floor. 

Tom 
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  Welcome to the beginners who are now 

joining the improvers class. 

It is great to have you in this class.  

We hope you have a fabulous time!! 

 

A new beginners class 

commenced on  

Monday 21st August 

Please say Hi to them 

 

We’ll be back … 

say Raiven & Jae 

Raiven and Jae completed the 

beginners class and are on 

their way to improvers !! 

We really, really miss 

dance and everyone!  

I struggle to drive during 

the night. We have still 

being doing our 

practicing and dancing 

when we cook and stuff. 

We are both missing all 

of you. We haven’t 

forgotten, not even once!  

We’ll be back when the 

evenings are longer  

   

 

Who is teaching while  

Mike and Gill are away? 

Sam & Toni – 4 & 11 Sept. 

Norman & Sharon – 18 & 26 Sept. 

Special Thanks to Gay & Rowan for 
teaching on 18th & 21st August. We all 
enjoyed you sharing your expertise 
with us.  

 

What is a leprechaun’s 

favourite type of music –

Sham-rock and roll  
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What happened after 

the rock musician 

messed up in the 

middle of a number – 

He had a tempo tantrum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introducing 

Roger & Mary-Anne 

Hi, our names are Roger and Mary-Anne.  

We have 3 children and 5 grandchildren. We 

live 20 minutes north of Dunedin on a 

lifestyle block and enjoy doing all the 

outdoor jobs and animal care that come with 

it. I am a primary school teacher and Mary-

Anne works for an energy company. Our 

friends were keen to have a go at rock n roll 

to try out something different so we decided 

to join them. Dancing is something 

totally different for us to do and we are 

enjoying meeting new people, the challenge 

of learning some new skills, trying to keep 

ourselves in time and controlling our four left 

feet.  

 

WELCOME HOME TO OUR PRESIDENT 

Welcome home Margaret and Gordon. We 
hope you had a fabulous time galivanting 
around Europe! 



 

Dunedin Rock‘n’Roll Revival Club Newsletter      Page 5 of 17 
 

 

5th September, starting at 7.30pm 

Supper Room 

All members welcome.  

Dear Club Member 

Notice of the Dunedin Rock’n’Roll Revival Club 2023 Annual General 

Meeting. 

As a member of the club you are invited to attend the Annual General 

Meeting (AGM) to be held on Tuesday 5th September at 7.30pm in the 

supper room of the South Dunedin Community Hall. 

A minimum of 25 voting members are required to conduct the AGM.  

The AGM will include annual reports, election of officers, and any 

general business. 

 

Tom Naylor 

Secretary 
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GIFT CERTIFICATES ARE NOW AVAILABLE 

Do you know anyone interested in learning to dance Rock‘n’Roll?   

Give them a gift certificate for their birthday or a Christmas Gift. 

Certificates are now available on Mondays, or contact Tom or Sharon. 
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Rock ‘n’ Roll Revival Club 

Saturday, 16 September at 8.00pm 

 

DJ – Warren 

 

 

Bring a Plate Supper 

Prices: members-$10; junior members-$6 
non members-$15; junior non members-$6 

Flat shoes only on the dance floor 
Community Hall, 253 King Edward Street, South Dunedin  
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Travelling to Christchurch? 
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5 Sep Club AGM 

16 Sep September Dance 

21 Oct October Dance 

18 Nov November Dance 

 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

September Birthdays 

02. Stephen Black 24. Reid Buchan 

22. Stuart Fletcher 30. Evan Vincent 

22. Amy Wilson 30. Norman Evans 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

October Birthdays 

07. Graeme Abernathy 16. Cheryl McIvor 

10. Temika Bishop 16. Mary-Anne Bone 

10. Grace Bishop 22. Sean Blair 

10. Janine Martin 23. Denis O'Connell 

12. Shirley Christie 28. Alan Montgomery 

16. Eric McAuslan  
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Some items from the Club Wardrobe 

The Club has a wardrobe of donated items that Club members are able to 

borrow.  We’ll be featuring some of these each month and if you wish to know 

more about what is on offer or wish to borrow anything for a special occasion 

(or indeed, any occasion!) please see Erelene or Pat. 

 

  

 

 

To keep up with the latest … join the club’s Facebook Page! 

Dunedin Rock ‘N’ Roll Revival Club 

 
Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at 

gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz 

or on the Website to Sharon at schappelow@gmail.com 

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

 

Can you assist Glenys? 

Glenys is looking for donations of beer and 

bourbon bottle caps to assist a friend with a 

craft project. 

mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz
mailto:schappelow@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
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COMMITTEE 

President Margaret Cameron 021 114 7528 
 talisnan@live.com  

Vice President:  
Secretary: Tom Naylor 027 224 8461

 dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Liz Naylor 027 485 8769 

Membership, Catering: Robyn Tweedie 488-1216 

Social Convenor:  Geoff Henry 456-2030 

Raffles: Susan Warburton  455-2131 

Fundraising/Hall Trust: Richard Robb 027 600 3056 

Committee: Erelene Milne 

 Pat Tutty 

 David Walker 

 Kimberley Lamond 

 Dale Boyle 

 Mel Halley 

 Sam Gillions 

OTHER INFO 
Lessons Contact Tom Naylor 027 224 8461 
 tomnaylor1@gmail.com 

Dances 3rd Saturday each month 8 pm 

Members’ Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm 

Website Sharon Chappelow 

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann 

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page) 
 Gill Hormann (Public page) 

Dance Venue  Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South 
 Dunedin  

Email dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com 

mailto:talisnan@live.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com

